This accessibility statement applies to the Glenthorne High School website.

We want everyone who visits our website to have an enjoyable experience and be able to easily
navigate and use our site. With this in mind, we have worked towards the requirements of WCAG2.2
level AA.

Features we have put in place are:

¢ Keyboard functionality

¢ High visibility mode

¢ Consistent layout throughout the website

e Compatibility with assisted technologies

The parts of this website that are currently not fully accessible are:
¢ 3rd party integrations such as google translation and maps

¢ Branding Colours

If you are having difficulty accessing any of the material on our website, please contact us and we will
get back to you as soon as possible.

Name: Mr A Mansfield
Email address: amd@willowlearningtrust.org.uk

Phone number: 020 8337 0505



